
 Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Welcome back to term 3! Below are a few messages and reminders: 

PE 

PE is on Tuesdays with swimming on a Thursday. Please ensure children where PE kit on these days including navy blue 

shorts/joggers and team coloured top. Tops with logos including football shirts are not permitted. Please make sure 

children come to school with their items for swimming (swim shorts for boys, swimming costumes for girls, towel). 

Children may bring goggles/swim hats if they wish. 

Homework 

Please ensure your children reads every day at home and practise their spellings ready for a test on Fridays. Children 

should also access Times Table Rockstars and Ed Shed to practice their times tables and spellings. 

English 

  

  

This term the children will be 

creating poetry with inspiration 

from ‘The sound collector’. We 

will also be focusing on the text 

‘Tuesday’ where the children will 

develop their knowledge of the 

features of newspaper reports in 

order to write their own. 
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Science  

  This term the children will be 

learning about forces and 

magnets. They will gain 

knowledge of push and pulls, 

magnet strength and magnetic 

poles. 

Computing 

  This term we will be learning 

about networks and the internet. 

We will focus on what a network 

is and how the internet works. 

RE 

  The children will be learning 

what people believe about God. 

They discuss their own ideas and 

that of others. 

French 

  The children will be learning 

about instruments. By the end of 

the unit pupils will be able to 

recognise, recall, remember and 

spell up to 10 instruments with 

their definite article. 

Art 

 

 

Maths 

  

  

The children will be extending 

their knowledge of multiplication 

and division including exchanging 

and remainders. They will also 

learn about length and 

perimeter, mass and capacity 

and fractions. 

PE 

  This term the children will be 

taught football and swimming. 

They will learn control, dribbling, 

passing game play. 

PSHE Music 

  This term the children will be 

learning about pentatonic 

melodies and composition with 

the theme of Chinese New Year. 

The children will study the artist 

Henri Rousseau. They will learn 

what Post-Impressionist art is 

and how to build towards 

creating their own post-

impressionist work. 

This term we will be discussing 

our dreams and goals. The 

children will learn about 

resilience, a positive attitude and 

working with others. 

 


